
 
   

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

Richard Inyang—the preacher for Roseville Church of Christ. Last Monday Richard was severely burned by a 
grease fire in his home.  He will be in Regions Hospital, Burn Unit 5408, for another 3 to 4 weeks. Please contin-
ue to pray for no infection and for healing. 

For those who would like to give to the Inyang family: 

1. Write check to the Roseville Church of Christ, and on memo line put “Benevolence” with a note attached for 
the Inyang Family 

2. Mail check to Stacy Sikes, 2485 Londin Ln. E. #224, Maplewood, MN 55119.  

By sending to Stacy, he can then make a list of contributors and respond personally. 

  

Harrison Family - their neighbors’ grandson, Nolan, continues to heal 

Rebekah Heldt – Brandon and Laryssa are expecting a baby! 

 

Ongoing/Long-term  Health Concerns: 

Mark Novak, Jeryl Smith, Vicki Haugen, Linda Bagley, Dickey Joe Turner, Mayency Blowers’ family:  Jose’, May-
ra and her mother, Doris Davis, Darrell Davis, Ruthie Dallas, Linda Doerr, Vicki Haugen 

  

Those fighting cancer: 

Linda Smith, Steve Tarnowski, Roy Alston, Betty Campbell, Mr. Juxtock, Dr. Sandy Rebrovich, Mario Corveillo, 
Kayla Hendrix, Lynn O’Gara, Cory, Bob Watkins, Mark (June’s brother), Mark (Rebekah’s daughter Kelsey’s 
adoptive father), Christy Novak, Lisa Smith 

  

Other Concerns: 

Tarnowski Family—Gene’s brother died in an accident on Tuesday 

Cannon Family – her uncle, Vernal Britton, Jr. passed away  

Holte Family—horrible accident at Michelle’s day care and issues around it 

Peace, love, calm and healing for Jim and Laura and the community, church and school after December parking 
lot incident 



 
   

                                                      Congratulations Nora!   

Nora Akpan came in third place in the STATE in wrestling.   

Way to go Nora.  

 We’re so proud of your hard work and dedication  

in all that you do! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulation Peyton! 

Peyton Libby is the first Ambassador to the Capernaum Team at their 
church!  Her role will be to greet at ministry events, introduce new 

friends to staff and leaders, join the leadership team to pray and set-
up before ministry events and help staff and eladers facilitate music 

and games at ministry events.  Great job, Peyton, we’re proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to 

“Spring Forward”  

an hour on Sunday! 



 

Contribution Information 

 

February 25 

Regular   $  3,995.00 

    

March 3 

Regular   $  2,641.00 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Budget  $      3,750.00 

YTD Actual  $    35,557.68  

YTD Budget  $    33,525.00 

    

We also accept contributions through  

Northern Light Leadership   
             

Jim Hinton, Minister    619-322-5907 
Church Office    763-494-4224 

  
Shepherds  

         Emem Akpan   612-581-1297       
Dickey Joe Turner   763-688-0820      

Dave Ward   763-350-2641 
 

Deacons 
Mike Harrison—Youth/Teens   763-566-6164   

    Al Holte—Prison Correspondence Ministry   763-323-0543     
Ralph Weber ~ Community   763-425-1331  

 
Do you have a suggestion or idea that you’d like to discuss?   

A concern or burden that you need to share?   
We invite you to come to any of us and to share whatever is on your heart.   

We have an open door policy and we welcome and value your input and feedback.  

Our Bible Class and Message Schedule 
 

 Wednesday 7:00 PM Study will be on Zoom.  Each week an invitation will be 
emailed to you and available on the church Facebook page.  All you have to do is 
click on the link and join the meeting! 

 
 
 
 Sunday morning bible classes and messages can be viewed on our church Face-

book Page each Sunday by 3:00 p.m..  They can also be viewed anytime after that 
on our Facebook Page.  For those of you who are not on Facebook they can also be 
viewed on our website the following week. 

  

6717 85th Ave N, Brooklyn Park, MN  55445    763-494-4224 
www.northernlightchurch.com    church@northernlightchurch.com 


